Mayor’s Report
For
April 20, 2015 Assembly Meeting

1. Secure Rural Schools Funding: A two-year reauthorization of SRS
funding has passed the US House and US Senate and is waiting for the
President’s signature. Alaska Senators Murkowski and Sullivan, along with
Congressman Young, voted for the reauthorization.

2. Borough Representative to the Chamber of Commerce
Appointment: A request for letters of interest to serve as the Borough
Representative to the Chamber of Commerce was sent out via email to all
Borough employees after the April 6 meeting. As of the meeting packet
deadline, a letter of interest from Angel Worhatch, Support Services Manager
in the Police Department, had been received.



